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Gregory Crouch 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Indiana University 
1001 E. Third Street 
Jordan Hall, Room 071 
Bloomington, IN 47405-6801 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 13-26387-01 

Dear Mr. Crouch: 

In your letter dated September 6,2012, you requested to terminate the NRC radioactive 
material license of Indiana University at South Bend because those activities were to be 
consolidated with Indiana University, license no. 13-00108-05. The NRC staff has reviewed your 
request and based on their review, NRC license number 13-26387-01 is hereby terminated. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter 
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9842. 

Sincerely, 
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Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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